
 

WORKSHOP by Dr. ATUL JAGGI in KYIV (UKRAINE) February 19-20, 2019 

 

For the first time in Kyiv on February 19 and 20, 2019, Dr. Atul Jaggi held a seminar on 

classical homeopathy “Different ways to analyze difficult chronic cases”. Dr. Latika Jaggi 

assisted him during the presentation and case analysis. 

 

The program of the seminar was approved by the academic council of PHEE “Kyiv Medical 

University” as a course of thematic improvement on classical homeopathy; all participants 

received university’s certificates. 

 

About 70 people took part in the seminar, mainly students of the IACH, as well as homeopathic 

teachers from universities in Kyiv and Lviv. 

 

The first day of the seminar was devoted to the analysis of the principles of treatment of difficult 

chronic cases. In the beginning Dr. Jaggi, using the example of a hypothetical case, showed how 

the choice of a prescription strategy changed as the degree of a patient’s symptoms changed. 

Thus, he once again emphasized the importance of the theory of Prof. Vithoulkas on underlining 

of symptoms and prescription strategies. The following chronic cases have confirmed these 

points. 

 

The second day of the seminar was devoted to the analysis of difficult acute cases. Dr. Jaggi 

showed several acute cases with different approaches and at the end of the day presented 

generalized theoretical material on the treatment of acute pathology from a methodological point 

of view. 

 

In the middle of the second day of the seminar, a Skype session was held with Prof. George 

Vithoulkas, which caused a lot of emotions among listeners. The Professor answered questions 

from the audience, and it seemed that he was in the hall. In fact, his constant presence in the hall 

was felt during the entire seminar. 

 

The first workshop of Dr. Atul Jaggi in Ukraine was very successful. The organizers received 

many messages from the participants with great gratitude to the lecturer and the wish to make his 

seminars regular in Ukraine. Unfortunately, lecturers were not able to see the sights of the city of 

Kyiv, but we hope that next time they will have more free time.        

 


